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Construction Notice

Refurbishment to begin on transmission
lines between the Town of Iroquois Falls
and the Town of Kirkland Lake

In order to ensure the continued safe and reliable supply of electricity,
Hydro One Networks Inc. (Hydro One) is refurbishing approximately 90 km
of the existing 115 kilovolt transmission line between Ansonville Transformer
Station (TS), located near the Town of Iroquois Falls and Kirkland Lake TS
located in the Town of Kirkland Lake. For more information please visit
HydroOne.com/A8KA9K.

Hydro One has contracted the construction work to Forbes Bros. and crews
will begin construction activities in January 2022. As part of this project, work
includes replacing the conductor (wire) along the existing right-of-way,
replacing and repairing wood pole structures and maintenance activities
for some lattice steel structure foundations.

Work will be completed along the corridor using heavy equipment, including
excavators, dump trucks, bucket trucks and helicopters, and will take place
Monday to Saturday from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

The project is expected to be completed mid-2023 and there are no outages
for local residents expected as a part of this work. We understand that
construction can be disruptive and we thank you for your patience as we
complete this important refurbishment project.

For more information about
this project please contact:

Melissa Rozycki
Community Relations
Q18773456799

[ Community.Relations
@HydroOne.com

HydroOne.com/A8KA9K






